Second Class Postage Paid at San Diego, California. Publisher weekly at Kiwanis Club of San Diego, 3276 Rosecrans Street Suite 301, (619) 222-1924, San Diego, California 92110 eptember 14, 1920. Subscription price \$4.00 per year in advance R. Send address change to Kiwanis Club of San Diego Tidings, 327 reet. Stitle 301. San Diego, California 97110-4893

O

VOL

It takes
less than a minute to ask someone to join Kiwanis



TUESDAY AT NOON

Meeting at the U.S. Grant Hotel 326 Broadway, San Diego, CA 92101

JULY 18, 1995

DAVE SCHLESINGER

DIRECTOR

SAN DIEGO

METRO WASTEWATER

CHAIRMAN OF THE DAY

JON TIBBITTS

GAFCON INC

INVOCATOR
JIM LEDWITH

JULY 25, 1995 PETER HALL C.C.D.C.



THE PROGRAM

.....DAVE SCHLESINGER

DAVE IS THE DIRECTOR OF THE SAN DIEGO METROPOLITAN WASTEWATER DEPARTMENT. IN THIS CAPACITY HE IS RESPONSIBLE FOR MANAGING 450 CITY STAFF EMPLOYEES AND 75 PRIVATE CONSULTANTS ENGAGED IN PROGRAM AND CONSTRUCTION MANAGEMENT ACTIVITIES.

DAVE HAS A BACHELOR OF SCIENCE DEGREE FROM THE UNITED STATES NAVAL ACADEMY IN ANNAPOLIS, MARYLAND; AND BACHELOR'S AND MASTER'S DEGREES IN CIVIL ENGINEERING FROM THE GEORGIA INSTITUTE OF TECHNOLOGY IN ATLANTA, GEORGIA. HE IS A REGISTERED PROFESSIONAL ENGINEER IN THE CIVIL DISCIPLINE.

DAVE ACCEPTED EMPLOYMENT WITH THE CITY OF SAN DIEGO IN 1990. PRIOR TO THAT TIME HE SERVED AS A UNITED STATES NAVY CIVIL ENGINEER CORPS OFFICER SINCE 1965. HE RETIRED IN 1990 IN THE GRADE OF CAPTAIN.

HE IS A MEMBER OF THE SOCIETY OF AMERICAN MILITARY ENGINEERS; THE NATIONAL SOCIETY OF PROFESSIONAL ENGINEERS AND THE NAVY LEAGUE OF THE UNITED STATES. DAVE IS ALSO INVOLVED IN NUMEROUS TECHNICAL AND PROFESSIONAL SOCIETIES IN THE LOCAL SAN DIEGO AREA.

IN HIS SPARE TIME DAVE ENJOYS JOGGING, TENNIS AND GOLF.

A National Exemplary School

June 1, 1995

LAURELS FOR LEADERS 3276 Rosecrans, Suite 301 San Diego, CA 92110

On behalf of the faculty and staff of Rancho Buena Vista High School, we wish to thank you for your contribution to our Awards Night on May 30, 1995. We know that the students receiving the awards are most appreciative.

The evening was a success because of you, and we hope to have you join us once again for our Awards Night in May of 1996.

Sincerely

Dear Lurels for Leaders Thank-You so rary me much for chorsing me to recure your destinguished scholarship it was hooked and proud Thanks again

ali Mizushima

11 June 1995 Dear Awards Committee

I wanted to thank you for giving me me "faurels for Peaders" Award. It was very grati-

If warm thanks were colors. you'd get a whole rainbow today. fying to be rewarded for my Work, which isn't heally "Work," since I enjoy it so much! the money will be well-spent at Berteley this year I hope I will live up to your expectations at college! U - Reelen 4

Dear Mi Ledwith,

Thank you so much for the generous award and scholarship. I am honored to be recognized as a leader and hope To continue to use my shills for success in the future. Pecuing this award I was surpiced yet grateful and appreciative to be held in such high esteem by Point Loma High. Thanks again Leslie Shinkle 145

Dear Kiwanio Club, June 7, 1995

Thank you for chaving me no the recepeut of the Sachelo for Lender Scholarship. I will Treasure The beautiful cert. ejecate and put the check se good we on callege expen-

June 23, 1995

RON ROBERTS SUPERVISOR FOURTH DISTRICT

San Diego Soap Box Derby 3276 Rosecrans Street, Suite 301 San Diego, CA 92110-4893

Mr. Dan Sturel

As I look at my new Soap Box Derby plaque, which is prominently displayed on my office wall, I can relive the excitement of my dramatic victory over Bill Griffith of Channel 10. It was a lot of fun and the beautiful plaque is a nice reminder of the event.

A special thanks to you and all the volunteers who made this a successful event for kids. And my thanks also for the wall plaque.

Best Wishes.



Ron Roberts Supervisor Fourth District

Boy Scouts Of America Desert Pacific Council

April 25, 1995

KIWAHIS INTERNATIONAL MR. BEN HAGAR 1837 Harragansett Ct.

"THANK YOU" for the trees that were delivered to

The trees will be planted along side the entrance road, which will enhance the beauty of the camp.

the trees.

There were 43 trees delivered.

"THALK YOU", again for your generous donations.

Facility Maintenance

Graphic Communications. Inc.

QUALITY PRINTING SERVICES

John Rush President

2225 Hancock Street • San Diego, CA 92110 • (619) 296-8171 • FAX (619) 296-1319

CLUB OFFICERS

MARK W. MCDONALD President SALLY HAZZARD-DIAZ First Vice President Second Vice President DONALD L. STUREK HARRY D. FRELS Secretary ROBERT L. KLINE Treasurer

EXECUTIVE OFFICE

3276 Rosecrans Street, Suite 301 San Diego, California 92110-4893 Telephone: 222-1924 Fax: 222-7938 JUNE PREWITT, Administrative Secretary

HATEN BIRTHDAY DEAR FELLOW POWANIAMS, HATEN BURNDAY TO TOUR

RICK MILFORD ... UNITED DRIVING SCH RON JOHNSON.....CAPTAIN, U.S.N.

Kiwanis Club of San Diego 75th Anniversary Celebration

> Wednesday, July 12th, 1995 Town & Country Hotel Atlas Ballroom 500 Hotel Circle North San Diego, California Social Hour: 6:30 P.M.

Dinner:

7:30 P.M.

